
 
Special Budget meeting of the Town Board     October 25, 2011 
 
The Special budget of the Town Board was called to order at 7:30pm. All board members were 
present. 
 
Board reviewed Class “A” Liquor license application from Farmers Co-Op Supply. A motion 
was made to approve application by Mulder, seconded by Kirchner.  Motion passed. 
 
Board accepted Roxie Storandt’s resignation from the Plan Commission.  Chaiman Hesse will 
begin advertising for a replacement. 
 
The board continued drafting the proposed budget for 2012. Final draft to be completed at 
monthly board meeting in November. 
 
 
Motion to adjourn by Kirchner, seconded by Mulder at 9:35pm. 
 
 
 
 
 


